
 
Announcement  

The Result of the selection for the Language Specialist Position 
The Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University  

----------------------------------- 
 
 
Title:  The name of the employee who have been accepted as full-time Language  
           Specialist position at the Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University. 
 
 This is with reference to the Announcement of the Faculty of Graduate Studies, 
Mahidol University, dated 23st, January 2022 regarding the application for the position of 
Language Specialist.  The selection process has now been completed and the Faculty is 
pleased to announce the results of the selection for the Language Specialist Position as 
follows;  
 
 

Name - Surname Country 

Mr. Marcos Tejeda United States of America 

 
 
 The selected applicant are required to report to the Human Resource Section, Faculty 
of Graduate Studies, on 1st, April 2022, at 08.30 a.m. at the Faculty of Graduate Studies 
Building, 2nd floor, Mahidol University (Salaya Campus).  The starting date for employment 
is  April  1st,  2022.  
 
 
Announced on                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Patcharee Lertrit, M.D. 
Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies 
Mahidol University 
 
 
 
 
P.S. The dates for actual reporting may change due to the documentation process  
(i.e. visa work permit etc.). 
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